
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/2/2020 5:38:32 AM

First name: Kathleen

Last name: Rickard

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have been to a few of the open house forums:  Of importance to me include increasing the

wilderness areas.  Otherwise, roads that are sustainable and still accessible should be made available so more

people would have access to this beautiful forest.  Meanwhile ensuring riparian area protection, healthy water

resources, and limits or controls of cattle to minimize the destruction of native plants.  I have not seen firearm

users respecting the land as a particular goal, so I do recommend they are allowed to use these firearms only in

designated areas with strong encouragement to clean up after themselves.  And emphasis on carrying out what

they discharge when hunting.


